
Bolton Recreation Commission 

Director’s Report 

September 24, 2015 

In Attendance: Joan B., Patricia C., Deb G. 

Absent: Rob M., Cheryl R., Don R., Tammi D, Wendy B. 

Time: 

1. Budget-has been submitted 

2. Recreation Center- 

A. The recreation center re-opened September 15, with a temp being hired as Recreation 

Center Attendant.  Alec Winyall, has been employed by the Town for five seasons as 

a lifeguard and will now be working in the Recreation Center.   

B. October Calendar-see reverse 

C. Attendance-44 total for the month 

D. Would like to discuss the possibility of updating the hours of operation from 

Tuesday-Friday 2:30-6:00 PM and Saturday 11-5 to Monday-Friday 2:30-6:00 and 

Saturdays 11-5.  This would increase the weekly hours from 20 to 23.5, I budget for 

24 hrs./week.  Mr. Winyall has also agreed to work and re-explore the option of 

limited holiday/vacation hours, which has been discontinued due to low attendance.   

Areas of concern would be that this may impact the BACP, however, the 7-9 students 

the Rec Center accommodates Tues-Friday have expressed interest in a Monday 

option. 

E. Third graders 

3. Gore Regional School Program- 

A. Dates for the Sunday Program are January 3, 10, 24, 31, and February 7, 21, 2016. 

B. Rates for the Sunday Program, the middle two options are a $6.00 increase from the 

2014-15 season. 

Lift and lesson                     $199 

Lift, lesson, rental       $301 

Lift, lesson, helmet only rental $241 

Pass holder rate (lessons only)        

$100 

C. Transportation **Note the time change 

A bus will be available at Bolton Central School each Sunday the program occurs. Students 

should be dropped off at 8:00 AM, we depart at 8:15 AM and picked up at BCS at 4:15 PM. (Bus 

leaves/returns from school promptly. Tardiness will result in bus privileges being revoked).  

Participants age 10 and under must have a parent/guardian with them at Gore. All residents are 

welcome to ride the bus. 

4. Other 

Respectfully, 

Michelle Huck 


